
Summit Church of the Brethren 
February 16, 2025 

 
Sunday School 10:00 AM                            Worship 11:00 AM 
Tim Craver, Pastor                                 Cell phone: 820-4603 
Office Hours: Tues - Fri, 9 – 2         Office phone: 828-6262 
Email: tcraver01@gmail.com 
Website:  https://www.summitcob.org  

“This day is sacred to our Lord. Do not grieve, for the joy of 
the LORD is your strength.” – Nehemiah 8:10 

********************************* 
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
TIME OF PRAYER                                 
 
 
PRELUDE 
 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP           Leah Slaven 
 
 
*HYMN:          “Immortal, Invisible, God only Wise”        #70 B 
 
 
CHILDREN’S STORY                                      Annalyse Senger                                 
 
 
PRESENTING OUR OFFERINGS  

Invitation to Give – Deuteronomy 15:10                                           
Offertory 
Prayer of Thanksgiving & Dedication 

 
 
*HYMN:           “I am Trusting Thee, Lord Jesus”          #564 B 
 

MESSAGE:           “Two are Better Than One” 
Ecclesiastes 4:1-12 

 
*HYMN:        “In Christ There is No East or West”         #306 B 
 
*BENEDICTION – Jude 24-25 

*POSTLUDE 
 

*Indicates standing for those who are able. 
 

 
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Welcome to all who have come to worship our Lord!  We ask 
our visitors to fill out a visitor card found in the back of the 
pew and place it in the offering plate.  Also, please use these 
cards for prayer requests. 
 
SERVING TODAY                                ____ __NEXT WEEK 
Organist: Cindy Farrish……………………………………Judy Stoddard 
Pianist: Brenda Showalter………………………………….Cindy Farrish 
Greeter Today: Susan Schuckman 
Greeters Next Sunday: Greg & Jolene 
Nursery: Bonnie & Clooney…...……………………Bonnie & Clooney 
Offering Counter: Joe & Ellen……………………..Clooney & Marilyn 
Altar: Susan Schuckman……………………………….Altar Committee 
 
Deacon of the Month: Troy & Cindy Farrish 
 
PRAYER LIST: Orlando Bergdoll, Carol Bercher, Leroy Cline, 
Martin Cline, Betty Cramer, Midge Craun, Roger Eutsler, the 
situation in Israel, Greg and Kim Meadows, Margaret Monk, 
Chad Pettit, Wilma Fifer Ryman, Buck and Barb Schuckman, 
Charles Schultz, John Senger, Ellen Shank, Marilyn Wright 
Shoemaker, Lynn Slaven and Carey Twyman. 



Happy Birthday to Frank Earman, Leah Slaven, Don Senger, and 
Terry Cramer! 
 
Happy Anniversary to Ancel & Martha Knotts! 
 
The flowers on the altar today are given in honor of Carolyne 
Schuckman, who would have celebrated her 96th birthday this week. 
 
Men's Fellowship will have a Waffle Supper for Fathers and Sons 
on Tuesday at 6 pm. All Guys who attend Summit are members of 
the Men's Fellowship so please sign up that you will be attending. 
The sheet is on the bulletin board. 
 
Bible Study will be held on Thursday at 7 pm in the library. 
 
Summit’s 2025 Directory is now available in the narthex if you have 
not picked one up yet. Please take only one per family. Thank you! 
 
The Witness project for February will highlight Mercy House, which is 
a local organization which helps people who are homeless find stable 
housing. These individuals start out in an apartment which has been 
finished with all new linens. Summit can be part of this by donating 
some of these new items. There is a box provided for these 
donations in the narthex and a list of items needed above the box. 
Next Sunday we will collect a Noisy Offering for Mercy House. 
 
There will be a retirement party for Shenandoah District Executive 
Minister John Jantzi today at Mill Creek CoB from 2-4 p.m. No gifts 
are requested, but cards are welcome either at the event or they can 
be mailed to the District Office. 
 
There is a signup sheet on the bulletin board for anyone who would 
be willing to provide a children’s story on an upcoming Sunday. We 
appreciate all who are willing to help! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Offering for February 9th: 
 Regular:   $4,208.24 
 Sandra Shull Memorial: $   365 
 Total:    $4,573.24 
 
Weekly amount needed to make budget: $2,875 
 
Bulletin information can be given to Pastor Tim at 540-828-6262 
or you can email tcraver01@gmail.com. Please have information to 
him by Friday morning. 
 
 


